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Pause before construction begins

In preparation for the 189th Pump Station and Pipeline Project, tree removal at the Tualatin
Valley Water District’s (TVWD) SW 189th Avenue and Hart Road site is complete.

Upcoming Work

In the upcoming months, you will see crews preparing the site for construction, installing erosion
control measures, and locating the construction trailer and materials. Site excavation and other
earthwork is expected to begin in May 2024. An update will be provided prior to earthwork
beginning.

Timeline

* Now — Spring 2024: Bidding and Contracting

» May 2024: Full construction begins

« Fall/Winter 2024/25: Pipeline Construction on SW 189th Ave
» June 2025: Startup of the new pump station

+ Fall 2025: Final project completion

More About the Project

To enhance the reliability and resiliency of water infrastructure for the benefit of future
generations, TVWD will replace the 189th pump station, demolish the existing reservoir at the
corner of SW 189th Avenue and Hart Road, and install new water main pipes on SW 189th
Avenue.

We are Here to Help

TVWD appreciates your patience and understanding during the construction process. If you have
any questions or concerns, please contact us at your convenience.

* Customer Service: 503-848-3000

* Email: Outreach@TVWD.org

» Website: TVWD.org/189th
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